
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.125 
Released – 16 August 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 4 August 2022 requesting information regarding spend on 
agency staff. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
1. Please can you provide the total spend on agency staff in your NHS Trust in the 
financial year ending April 2022 
2. Please can you provide the total spend on agency staff in your NHS Trust in the 
financial year ending April 2019 
3. Please can you provide the total spend on agency staff in your NHS Trust in the 
financial year ending April 2017  
 

Year Amount 

2021 - 2022 £4,089,915.00 

2018 - 2019 £2,789,804.00 
 
2016 - 2017 £3,706,880.24  

 


